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Home Learning 

Dear Parents and Carers, I do hope that things are going well at home and you are keeping safe. 

In light of the school closure, some of the children have been sent home with a study pack which 

contains activities, these activities can also be accessed on the school website. They also have 

their ‘Purple Mash’ login. Activities for this week (week 2), are now on the website. Your child 

will be able to access work and support via our school website under the Home Learning Tab. 

We have put a suggested timetable on the website, to help you structure the day for your child. 

We do hope that you are finding it useful.  

 Children have all been provided with an exercise book to record their learning and it is the 
expectation that an appropriate level of work be completed each day. 

 Exercise books can be personalised and prizes will be given for excellent work. A high 
standard of presentation is expected. 

 If you want to demonstrate learning in an alternative way e.g. presentations, models, 
posters, then please share these with us using the following email: 
info@broadfield.oldham.sch.uk    

 Parents can contact school for support via the school email address 
info@broadfield.oldham.sch.uk    

 If you do not have access to the internet, please can you contact school as soon as 
possible. 

 Please also allow plenty of time for movement breaks and physical activity. 

 

 If you do not have access to the internet, please can you contact school as soon as 
possible. 

 We would welcome examples of good work which we will share with the school 
community. Please can you email these into school. 

 The situation will be reviewed at Easter. In the meantime, we will provide resources on 
the website on a weekly basis. 

 

 

 

Happy days 
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Learning 

The following children have been working really hard in their class with their reading and writing. 

Recently, they visited my office to share their work with me. Well done to all of them, I do hope 

that they are continuing with their learning at home. 

 

 

 

Sports News 

A few weeks ago our tag rugby team competed at Hathershaw. They showed great team work 
and determination, resulting in them finishing in first place. Well done everybody.  
 

 

 

 

 


